
The Art of Grinding. A member of the UNITED GRINDING Group

Dear course participants
We look forward to welcoming you soon to the STUDER Customer Center.
To ensure that the training can be carried out efficiently and under the required safety regulations, we ask you to bring your 
protective equipment in the form of safety shoes, suitable clothing, and any corrected safety glasses with you. During the 
training, we work on computers in training rooms as well as on the machines.

The training is carried out under the prevailing hygiene and distance rules of the Swiss Federal Council and the Federal 
Office of Public Health (BAG). All measures taken are aimed at protecting the health of employees and guests, as well as 
ensuring that business activities are conducted in the usual quality.
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